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Subject: FW: Email - Communication - James Dobson - Road Safety Audit – College Drive and Wiggins 
Avenue - CK 6330-1 x 6000-5

From: Web NoReply <web‐noreply@Saskatoon.ca>  
Sent: Monday, April 1, 2024 10:51 AM 
To: City Council <City.Council@Saskatoon.ca> 
Subject: Email ‐ Communication ‐ James Dobson ‐ Road Safety Audit – College Drive and Wiggins Avenue ‐ CK 6330‐1 x 
6000‐5 

‐‐‐ Replies to this email will go to  ‐‐‐ 

Submitted on Monday, April 1, 2024 ‐ 10:50 

Submitted by user:   

Submitted values are: 

I have read and understand the above statements.: Yes 

I do not want my comments placed on a public agenda. They will be shared with members of Council 
through their online repository.: No 

I only want my comments shared with the Mayor or my Ward Councillor.: No 

Date: Monday, April 01, 2024 

To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council 

Pronouns: He/him/his 

First Name: James  

Last Name: Dobson 

Email:  

I live outside of Saskatoon: No 

Saskatoon Address and Ward: 
Address: Henick Lane 
Ward: Ward 4 

What do you wish to do ?: Submit Comments 

What meeting do you wish to speak/submit comments ? (if known):: SPC-TRANSPORTATION - PUBLIC 

What agenda item do you wish to comment on ?: 7.2.1 
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Comments: 
I've just seen the recommendations of the Standing Policy Committee on Transportation and am appalled that none 
of the cycling specific recommendations will be considered. Do you not understand that a person died here? I saw 
Natasha's mangled trailer under the wheels of that truck and what I can only assume was her body on the ground as 
I commuted home by bike that day myself. I've also had multiple conversations with the same construction company 
that is responsible for her death about continuous unsafe driving throughout our city. 

As a bicycle rider, the casual acceptance of Darin and Natasha's deaths are terrifying. I'm not surprised by your 
inaction but I am terribly disappointed. 

Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting?: No 




